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Twenty one years ago some good friends got together and decided to form a 
unique club - pretty much a combination of a social activity club & a stokvel! 
Thus Club 100 was born. Most people didn't believe a bunch of girlfriends 
would keep something like this going, but we have defied the odds and what 
has developed is the most amazing sisterhood.   
 
We get together once a month, to do something different, that we might not 
have done on our own.  If you do the maths, that’s about 240 activities - 
we've repeated our favourites like being dropped in the countryside by 
helicopter and really special weekends away in Dullstroom, but mostly we try 
to do something unique each month.  There's been camel racing, abseiling, 
microlighting, pewter workshops, innumerable shows, a canopy tour, watch-
making and now we are all very proud to have done the Harley Brekkie Run - 
for many it's a tick on our bucket list!! 
 
We've lost some members along the way - to death, to emigration, to 
circumstances and some that just didn't enjoy this crazy bunch. Those in the 
group now have mostly been part of the club since the beginning - through 
good times and bad, we've stuck together and we are saving for the day 
when, in our 80s we can strap ourselves to the wing of a small aircraft and 
really overcome fear!! 
 
Thanks for a very special day - we so appreciate the awesome riders who 
offered to take us pillion and we are very happy that we could contribute to 
your charity, Huis Carino. 
 
Warmest regards 
Lee 
On behalf of 
 
The Grrrrrls of Club 100 

 


